
My name is Agnes Moran, since I’m a locally elected

official I need to make the standard disclosure that the

views expressed here are my own.

I support SJR9 and encourage you to pass it and allow

all of the citizens of Alaska to voice their opinions on

School Choice. Access to quality education impacts all

areas of society and all Alaskans deserve the chance to

determine what direction they want their educational

system to take. It is time for the debate on School Choice

to move out of the chambers of Juneau and into the

villages and communities so the individuals directly

impacted can participate in the discussion.

The Alaska Constitution is a living document that

belongs to all Alaskans. All Alaskans deserve the
opportunity to weigh in on this critical issue. Please

pass SJR9, so we can all have a voice in our children’s

education.
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